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Artwork Submission Guidelines 

Submission deadline: 15th January 2023 

Conference date: 11th February 2023 

 

Meeting of the Minds 2023 is hosting an artwork competition during the conference. 

 
The top 2 artworks, selected by the judge panel, will be awarded the Panel Art Award. 
The best artwork, selected by the delegation, will be awarded the People’s Choice 
Award. 

 
All presenters will be provided certificates of attendance, and the awardees will be 
given certificates of awards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A. IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

1) Undergraduate, graduate students and researchers are invited to submit an artwork with the 

theme “Connectivity”. 

2) The format of the artwork can include images, videos, abstract visualisation, paintings (in any 
medium), sculptures that are in some ways related to the theme. 

3) All artwork should be submitted to meethingoftheminds@imperial.ac.uk 

4) All artwork should include title of the artwork, artist name(s), and affiliation (medical school 

and/or institution) 

5) The file should be named <Name>_<Surname>_<University>_<Title> 

6) Accompanying descriptions of your artwork should be no longer than 50 words. Should your 

artwork be shortlisted, the description will be displayed alongside it during judging. 

 
Shortlisted applicants will be notified within 2 weeks of submission deadline 
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B. FAQs 

1) Do I have to pay for submitting an artwork? 

There is no fee for making an submission. If your submission is accepted for the 

competition, you will be required to attend the conference and pay the delegate attendance fee. 

 
2) Am I allowed to amend my artwork after submitting it via email? 

Changes will not be permitted once the artwork has been submitted. 

 

3) Can I submit an artwork that I have submitted for other competitions before? 

Yes, you can. 

 
For all queries, please contact us at meetingoftheminds@imperial.ac.uk 
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